
Parent Consultations Evening 

Mon 08/11 
 

 You are invited to telephone the school office to 

book your appointment(s). These are face-face 

appointments and will take place with your child’s 

teacher from 3:10pm-7pm at the school. 

 

Appointments are timed to cover your child’s 

academic progress only. Other queries/concerns 

should be addressed via the usual channels at a 

different time to avoid delaying other parents 

within the evening schedule. 

 

If you are not available to meet your child’s 

teacher, then please contact the school office so 

that alternative arrangements can be made. 

Non-uniform Day – Fri 22/10 
  

We are ending this week (and the half-term) with 

a non-uniform day on Friday! We would 

appreciate your £1 donations in support of our 

PTFA as they look to organise/host special events 

for the children. 

 

 

 

  

Mr Shaw is regularly tweeting via the school’s Twitter 

feed @STM_Hull. Stay tuned for all the action…!  

 

 

 

  

Children in Need – Fri 19/11 
  

Completing a hat-trick of non-uniform days, we 

will be having another non-uniform day on 

Fri 19/11 and ask for cash donations (suggest £1) in 

support of this year’s Children in Need Campaign 

‘Together, We Can’ (… show disadvantaged 

children that they are not alone). 

 

We will also have a cake sale for parents from 

9am before our usual Praise Assembly and ask for 

baked/bought cake donations into school on 

Thurs 18/11. Thank you for your anticipated 

support. 

PTFA Event - Fri 05/11 
  

On Guy Fawkes Day, the children are invited to 

swap out their uniform and dress bright like a 

firework instead! In return, the PTFA would sincerely 

appreciate your donations of good quality raffle 

prize items which can be brought to the school 

office. Thank you. 

 

 

 

  

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2021 

NEWS 
‘Thank You!’ 

 

We extend a sincere and MASSIVE ‘thank you!’ to 

you all for your very generous donations to our 

Harvest Festival. We are looking forward to 

supporting Hull Food Bank. Please be reminded that 

you are welcome to join us for our Harvest Festival 

celebration service from 2:30pm, 21/10.  

Congratulations! 
  

Miss Moore tied the knot over the summer 

break and so we wish Mr and Mrs Allison a 

blessed and very happy future together as 

husband and wife! 

Term Dates 
School closes at 3pm on Fri 22/10 for the half-term break. 

Please be reminded that a full set of term dates is 

available on our school website:  

https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates 

 

https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates
https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates


 December 2021 
 

There are several Christmas-related dates for your diary with more information to follow: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


